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38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

Belvoir Special School  

Year 7 Immunisations 

Monday 24th February 9.00am 

Swim Carnival 

6th March @ Albury Swim Centre 

9.30am to 2.30pm 

Labour Day Public Holiday 

Monday 9th March 

Finance Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 4th February 

12.00 noon @ Belvoir 

School Council Meeting 

Wednesday 12th February  

 

Welcome and Welcome Back 
It was fantastic to see all of the returning students 
yesterday as school resumed for the 2020 school 
year.  Belvoir welcomed a number of new students 
to the school yesterday and our largest group of 
foundation students ever today.  Including our part 
time students we now have over 200 in the school   
Belvoir also welcomed 2 new teachers to the school 
this year and 2 returning teachers.  Jess Murphy will 
be working in VCAL for the first 6 months of the 
year sharing a class with Olivia in room 21.  Jess is 
an experienced teacher who has done a few CRT 
days with us previously and will be a great asset to 
the school.  Kathryn Bonham will also be working 
at Belvoir for the year.  Kathryn is replacing Jess 
Bell in the Performing Arts classroom on Monday to 
Wednesday while Jess is on maternity leave.   
We also welcomed back Olivia Jacobs and Lauren 
Gibbons to the school.  Both ladies have returned on 
a part time basis from Maternity leave and will be 
working in room 3 and Purple POD during the year.   
Finally I would also like to welcome Neve Hickey 
who will be working in the front office this year as 
our administrative trainee.  Neve has replaced    
Ashleigh this year and I am sure that she will also 
do a fantastic job in this role.  Welcome Neve. 
 
Farewell 
Over the holidays we had 3 staff resign their        
positions.  Tammi Portelli and Kathy Hamilton have 
already finished their work with us and Emma-Kate 
Charlton will have her last day with us on Friday.  I 
would like to thank all three ladies for the fantastic 
contributions that each of them have made to the 
school over a number of years and we certainly 
wish all three of them the very best for the future.  
All of these positions have been advertised and we 
expect that they will be filled shortly.   
 
Change to Assembly Day  
This year we have decided to change our Assembly 
day from Friday to Wednesday afternoon.  We have 
found that Friday’s can be very disrupted at times 
and by going to a Wednesday we hope to give a   
little more priority to the assembly each week.   
Our First Wednesday assembly will be held at 
2:40pm next week.   
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UPCOMING EVENTS  

Parental Concerns or Issues 
Belvoir prides itself on our positive and 
quick reaction to any parental concerns or 
issues that may arise across the course of 
the year.  Parents are able to contact the 
school through the student diaries which 
are sent home with students each day, or 
they can ring the school to speak with 
classroom staff before or after school most 
days.   
If the matter is urgent parents are able to 
call the school on 02 6059 8987 and speak 
with either Marg or myself, or they can 
come up to the school and see us directly.  
One of us is usually free most mornings or 
afternoons. 
Outside of regular school hours parents are 
able to contact me on my mobile, 0407 933 
629, and I will be only too happy to try to 
resolve any problems which have arisen. 
Belvoir wants to keep communication 
channels open with all of our families, so if 
you have an issue or concern, please give 
the school a call and we will endeavor to 
solve it for you as quickly as possible.                        
 

Jamie Gay  Principal   
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CONTACT  DETAILS 

Could all families please make sure that 

they inform the school office whenever 

they have any changes to any of their 

contact details e.g.. home/mobile 

phone numbers, change of address etc. 

It’s extremely important that we have up to date    

information in case of emergencies.   

School Athletics -  House Groups 

Students, Staff and Parents are put into groups according to their 

surnames. Each group has a name and colour and its requested 

that  everyone wears clothing the colour of the house they are 

allocated to.  

Surnames between           Colour       Name  

A-D   =         Red   -Mitta  

E-K  =         Green   -Murray  

L-Q  =         Blue           -Kiewa  

R-Z  =         Yellow       -Hume 

Electronic Version of the Newsletter 

Would you like to receive the school newsletter via email? 

As our school is going green, to save on using excess paper we would like to offer you the option of having the newsletter 

sent to you electronically.  If you like this idea please fill in and return the slip below to the office, or email Andrea at: 

gray.andrea.j@edumail.vic.gov.au  
 

Yes,  I would like to have my weekly newsletter emailed to me: 

Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….... 

Email address/s ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Check Out Our  

School’s Web Page! 

 

As many of you may already know,  

Belvoir has created a Web page. You 

can access the page by going on to 

https://www.belvoirss.vic.edu.au/ 

This page is used to promote events, 

share  information and showcase 

achievements of classes and individu-

al students. We would love for you to 

share this page with your friends and 

family so that everyone can see the 

great things happening in our school. 
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Swimming Carnival Permission 
Belvoir’s annual swimming carnival will be held on Friday 6th March at the Albury Swim Centre. On the day stu-

dents will need to wear swimmers, sun smart hat and sunscreen.  Students will be bussed to and from the carni-

val, leaving the school at approximately 930am and returning 230pm. 

 

Please note: To ensure the safety of all students, parents /carers of students in prep classes must attend on the 

day to assist with your child’s supervision. 

 

A free sausage sizzle will be provided for students at lunch and the pool canteen will be open throughout the day 

to purchase snacks. The pool will also open their slide to students throughout the day and again with your 

written permission your child can use this facility. 

Please complete the following permission slip and return to the office by Friday 21st February 

Regards,  

Ross Hayward PE Specialist & Sports Coordinator  

 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  -- -- - - - -  - - - - -- -  

 

 

I_________________________ give permission for my child/children__________________________________       

 

______________________________________________________to participate in the annual swimming carnival 

at the Albury Swim Centre.  I also give permission for my child/children to be bussed to and from the venue. 

 

Signed: _____________________________________ Dated: _____________________ 

 

 

I also give permission for my child/children to use the slide on the day of the carnival. 

 

Signed: ___________________________________ Dated: ___________________________ 
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